10658 Winterhawk Boise, Idaho 83709 February 22, 1980

Dean Bibles, District Manager Bureau of Land Management 230 Collins Road Boise, ID 83702

Dear Dean,

The Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife Society is on record of favoring the proposed expansion of the Birds of Prey Area and legislation to make the enlarged area the Birds of Prey National Conservation Area. Our letter to you, dated July 20, 1979, and our public statement at the Idaho State Land Board hearing on October 23 are examples of our support.

I would like to be advised of the status of the legislative proposal. Has the package been submitted to Congress? What subcommittee and committee in each House will review the bill? We wish to contact them and indicate our support.

Sincerely,

James F. Gore President

cc: Governor Evans
Senator Church
Senator McClure
Congressman Symms
Congressman Hansen
Secretary of Interior Andrus